
 “By Any Means Necessary”  
1 Corinthians 9:19-23 

WOMEN’S AUXILIARY SUBTHEME 

“Women on the Battlefield for the Lord, Serving with a Heart like Jesus” 

 

February 3, 2024 

 

To:  Pastor, Women’s Auxiliary President, Missionary President 

 

I bring you greetings from the Western Union Baptist District Association 

(WUBDA) Women’s Auxiliary.  At the quarterly session today, we passed out 

the women’s auxiliary information for the year.  Many of you were unable to 

attend; therefore, I am sending this information to you.  Please find enclosed 

and/or attached (if receiving by email) the following: 

 

 Meeting Agenda and Lesson Outline 

 Retreat Registration Form 

 Be the Change “Loose Change” Fundraiser 

 Contact Information Form (only if your church has not completed*) 

 

*Please note: we do have a women’s auxiliary information guide and roster 

booklet, and we distributed copies to  the officers at the quarterly session.  We 

are still waiting for a few churches to return their contact information form in 

order for us to list your church and women contacts (auxiliary or missionary 

president) in the booklet.   

 

Please see below upcoming events for the WUBDA Women’s Auxiliary. 

 

 March 23, 2024 – Women’s Retreat (form enclosed/attached) 

 June 8, 2024 – 100 Women in White to be held at The Historical Mt. 

            Carmel Baptist Church, 3101 Riverside Drive, Cincinnati; 1:00-3:00pm 

 July 29, 2024 – Women’s Annual Day at the WUBDA ANNUAL    

            SESSION; Mt. Zion Bapist Church, Springfield. More information to    

            come 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at 937-248-5159 or email me at 

annettehayes@frontier.com. 

 

Thank you for your support of the women’s auxiliary and I look forward to 

hearing from you.  Be blessed. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Annette Hayes 
Annette Hayes 

5118 Weddington Drive, Trotwood, Ohio 45426 
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